H-1 Correspondence — Laura Martel

From: Laura Martel [mailto:tolauramartel @yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:45 PM

To: CityClerk; Council District 8; Mark Hungerford

Subject: YES for R-1-L Los Cerritos-Virginia Country Club Zoning

Sending in my support for this Amendment. We have a beautiful neighborhood
and want to preserve its character. Please help restrict hideous buildings like the
well known compound house on Locust, or the corner of San Antonio and Pine.

Laura Martel
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